
 

  

 
           
 
Date: 2012/6/20 
 
 

Declaration Letter 
             
We, the undersigned Ruckus Wireless, Inc., hereby declare that the band from 5600-
5650MHz of FCC ID: S9GZF7321 will be disabled by the proprietary software during the 
manufacturing and which cannot be changed by the end-user. 
 
       If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us.  
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------- 
Ruckus Wireless, Inc.  
Clinton Bradley / Compliance Engineer 
TEL: 1-408-636-4368 
E-mail: compliance@ruckuswireless.com 
 


